
Docket Nos. 50-528, 50-529 and 50-530

Arizona Nuclear Power Project
P. 0. Box 52034
Phoenix, Arizona 85072-2034

Attention: Mr. E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
Executive Vice President

Gentlemen:

By memorandum dated April 13, 1988, the Federal Emergency Management Agency
(FEMA) informed the NRC of the results of their observations of the offsite
activities during the Palo Verde Emergency Preparedness Exercise on December 9,
1987. The memorandum states that ".Based upon the results of this exercise,
there continues to be reasonable assurance that appropriate protective measures
can be implemented by the offsite jurisdictions .... to protect the health and
safety of the public in the event of a radiological emergency." A copy of the
FEMA memorandum and report are enclosed for your information.

Sincerely,

Enclosures as stated

Ray F. Fish, Jr., Chief
Emergency Preparedness Section
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D. Yows, ANPP
J. Dominguez, FEMA, RIX
J. G. Haynes, ANPP
W. F. Quinn, ANPP
R. Papsworth, ANPP
L. Souza, ANPP
T. D. Shriver, ANPP
W. E. Ide, ANPP
C. N. Russo, ANPP
J. Morrison, PVIF
L. Bernabei, GAP
T. Hogan, ACC
A. C. Gehr, Esq., Snell & .Wilmer
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